
 
 

Superior Court of California 
County of Orange 

 
  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CHANGE IN COURT LOCATION 
PURSUANT TO GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 68106 AND CALIFORNIA 

RULE OF COURT, RULE 10.620 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE DATE: JULY 30, 2012 

 
Pursuant to Government Code section 68106, the Superior Court of California, County of 
Orange is providing a 60-day notice of the change in court location for night sessions held for 
small claims cases filed at the Harbor Justice Center-Laguna Hills facility.  

 
The financial constraints imposed by the California state fiscal crisis, as well as the repeated 
decreases in state court funding compel this change in night session location. 
 
Effective Monday, October 1, 2012:  
Night sessions for small claims court will no longer be heard at the Harbor Justice Center-
Laguna Hills facility located at 23141 Moulton Parkway, Laguna Hills, California.  Instead, 
night sessions for small claims cases filed in the Harbor Justice Center-Laguna Hills facility 
will be heard at the Central Justice Center-Santa Ana, 700 Civic Center Drive West, Santa 
Ana, California, on the third Tuesday of the month. 
 

 
 

Invitation to Comment: 
All public comments regarding this reduction in hours can be directed to:  

publicnoticecomment@occourts.org. 
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